
January 5, 2018 

Garnett, Kansas 

 

 

The Governing Body of the City of Garnett met in special session on January 5, 2018 at 

2:00 p.m. at City Hall with the following present: Jody M. Cole, Mayor Pro-tem;                     

Greg A. Gwin, City Commissioner; Christopher T. Weiner, City Manager; and            

Kristina L. Kinney, City Clerk. Absent: W. Gordon Blackie, Mayor; and Terry Solander, 

City Attorney. Whereupon the written request for said meeting as signed by 

Commissioners Blackie, Cole, and Gwin was read as follows: 

 

We, the undersigned, Commissioners of the City of Garnett, Kansas respectfully 

request that a special meeting of the Governing Body of the City of Garnett, Kansas be 

held at City Hall at 2:00 p.m. on January 5, 2018 for the purpose of considering the 

following items, to-wit: 

 

1. Discussions on new water plant 

 

 

Signed: 

 

W. Gordon Blackie 

Jody M. Cole 

Greg A. Gwin 

 

 

The Clerk was instructed to enter such request at length on the journal.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. by Mayor Pro-tem Cole. 

 

Discussions were held on the new water plant with Brigitte Brecheisen-Huss, incoming 

City Commissioner; engineer Brian Wintle and Sarah Unruh, Professional Engineering 

Consultants (PEC); Jim James, former Water Plant Superintendent; Ken Amaya, Water 

and Gas Director; and Tom Lassar, Hawkins.  

 

No action was taken.  

 

There being no further business to come before the Governing Body, a motion was made 

by Mayor Pro-Tem Cole, seconded by Commissioner Gwin to adjourn the meeting at                 

5:10 p.m. On roll call, the following vote was recorded: Ayes – two; Noes – none.  

 

 

       s/ Jody M. Cole   

           Mayor  

Attest: 

 

 s/Kristina L. Kinney   

  City Clerk 


